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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/01490/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:45 PM on 20 Sep 2018 from Dr Gerhard Heide.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Manor Farm Cottage Church Lane Charlton On Otmoor Kidlington OX5 2UA 

	Proposal:
	The reconstruction of existing out building, the construction of a new glazed link and the conversion of an existing outbuilding to form one single bedroom dwelling with private amenity area 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Dr Gerhard Heide

	Email:
	

	Address:
	1 Granary Cottages, Church Lane, Charlton On Otmoor, Kidlington OX5 2UA



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We object to this planning application and have submitted a detailed document to the planning department setting out our reasoning on 18th September 2018 for your consideration. 

This document sets out our objections across 18 categories and also includes a set of eight supporting drawings.

Document ID: 09277870

Link to access on planning portal:
http://npa.cherwell.gov.uk/NorthgatePublicDocs/09277870.pdf


Rebecca McVean and Dr. Gerhard Heide
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